
Paper Summary: Directors report on progress for Oct - Dec 2021 

 
 
Progress over last period   

This status report updates on activities across the partnership with the following progress made:  
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c. Widening participation – Ongoing programme of developing Harrow and Uxbridge College students 
for employment in NHS organisations.  Functional skills training being offered to THH and Chelsea 
and Westminster staff. Digital and IT skills training taken up by HHCP staff. 

d. Brunel have been successful in a bid to secure funding from the European Social Fund to develop 
Skills Development Programmes for small and mid-size enterprises (SMEs). As part of the scoping 
for this programme, BPACHS has been in discussion with Hillingdon GP leads to look at the 
potential of developing CPD opportunities for staff in general practice.    

e. The Associate Director Workforce Strategy and Development continues to attend the West London 
HE/FE working group on Health and Care Skills, which is looking to help develop the NWL ICS 
Academy under funding from The Mayor’s Academies Programme for health care workers. 
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